
Letter From MGMT 
5.30.2020 
 

Great News!!! Reopening Monday, June 8th 
  
Thank you to all that were able to attend the Club’s first Zoom Annual 
Meeting, it was a great success!  During the Annual Meeting, the Club’s plans 
for reopening were revealed and we are thrilled to announce that the Club will 
be reopening on Monday, June 8th for lunch service in the Noble Energy Grill 
and the Bayou Bengal Bar.  This is considered Phase 2 of the Club’s plan and 
during this phase we will be open for lunch service only, Monday – 
Friday.  More details will be provided next week that will outline what to expect 
when visiting the Club during this phase. 
  
Please note that during Phase 2, reservations will be required for the Bayou 
Bengal Bar and the Noble Energy Grill Room for lunch. Reservations can be 
made through the website, www.pcoh.com or by calling 713-659-1431, 
beginning Thursday, June 4th at 9:00 am.  
  
We appreciate you all for your continued support and we can’t wait to see you 
on June 8th! 
  
PCOH MGMT 
 


